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CAUTION ON BUSH BURNING 

 

Management wishes to remind  members of the University community to be 

mindful of safety of lives and property as they desist from bush burning, 

especially during this dry season. 

 

Management noted that the situations  where there are fire incidents on campus 

by unknown persons hunting for bush meat, which nearly inflicted horrendous 

damages, are worrisome. 

 

In case of fire outbreak, please  CALL ANY OF the following Campus Fire 

Service call lines 

 

UI FIRE SERVICES CALL LINES: 

 

(1)  0812 686  9777 

(2) 0815 554 5550 

(3) 0708 379 9991 

(4) 0814 000 1004 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
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